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Reply-To: 
To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov

First Name - Royce

Last Name - McNeal 

Organization Name - 

Comment - Dear MIRC, I am writing on behalf of my brother whom I am very concerned about. He is 
unable to work due to health and mental issues. HE does not qualify for disability. He had been turned 
down because the last doctor they sent him to say him for less than 3 minutes. (I timed it). The Doctor 
asked if he could bend over and touch his toes??????? To say I was very hurt and complained to the 
social services. It did no good he was turned down. Anyway to get to the reason for my letter. Roy does not 
qualify for Obamacare since he has no income. So far he does not qualify for medicaid under current 
guidelines. Are you going to help the thousands of people who fall thru the hole in both programs? These 
people desperately need help and support for care. Please make your decisions with care. We are 
dependent on your decisions and support during the out of control health care cost. Sincerely Royce 
McNeal
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